
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Quality Reporting Performance Year 2017 
 

 

The 2017 CMS Web Interface (WI) quality reporting period for the Medicare 

Shared Savings Program (MSSP) closed on Friday, March 16, 2018. Scripps 

ACO successfully completed quality reporting on behalf of our ACO 

Participants through the CMS Web Interface and ACO CAHPS Survey.  

 

CMS is now in the process of evaluating submitted CMS WI data, as well as 

calculating ACO performance on the CAHPS for ACOs patient experience 

survey and the claims/administrative-based measures.  

 

CMS anticipates releasing 2017 ACO quality performance results and reports 

by August 2018. The Scripps ACO will share quality performance results when 

they are made available by CMS.  

 

Thank you to all who participated in quality reporting this year.  

 

Please be on the lookout for an upcoming newsletter which will outline the 

ACO’s quality initiatives for performance year 2018. 

 

If you have questions about the MSSP Quality Measure program, please 

contact: Karen Patel, RN, MSN at patel.karen@scrippshealth.org  
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